
From: Margie Langston <mlangston0718@bellsouth.net>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/2/2018 5:01:36 PM
Subject: Questions about immigration

Lt. Governor Bryant,
 
My questions pertain to your run for governor. I looked at all the links for you candidacy for Governor and did not 
find an email address. So, I’m sending this email to your Lt. Governor email address.
 
Many states require that those residents collecting government money (unemployment, Medicaid, food stamps, etc.) 
must either have a job OR be taking job training. Would you approve this for South Carolina residents? If not, why 
not? Also, I did not see anything about sanctuary cities. What is your stand on that?
 
Margie Langston
Oconee County
Mlangston0718@bellsouth.net
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